
 
 

From:​ Anderegg, Angela Segars <​ARSEGARS@southernco.com​> 
Sent:​ Friday, March 13, 2020 1:05:56 PM 
To:​ APC Harris Relicensing <​g2apchr@southernco.com​> 
Subject:​ UPDATE - Harris relicensing March 19th HAT 5 meeting 
  
HAT 5 
  
Due to the ongoing situation with the spread of COVID-19 (the “coronavirus”), Southern 
Company has directed its employees to use virtual meetings, when possible. 
Therefore, the HAT 5 meeting scheduled for Thursday, March 19​th​ will ​only be held 
via the Skype link below and call-in number below​. If you are able to join via Skype, 
we will be sharing the presentation. If you are not, we will provide the presentation in a 
PDF document the morning of the meeting and the presenter will help you follow along 
with the slides. 
  
The Skype link will be available all day​. I suggest you join early to make sure that 
your computer is capable of joining (has all the necessary software). We will be muting 
and unmuting the phones from the control center, so please don’t worry about 
announcing that you joined. ​At 12:00 pm, the meeting will begin​, and we will conduct 
a roll call to make sure we have a record of who attended the meeting. Also, if you use 
your computer’s microphone and speaker to join the call, there is no need to use the 
phone number. 
  
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
   

Join Skype Meeting  
  
+1 (205) 257-2663  
  
Conference ID: 3660816 
  
Angie Anderegg 
Hydro Services 
(205)257-2251 
arsegars@southernco.com 

https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmeet.southernco.com%2Farsegars%2F0FO6D5ZL&data=02%7C01%7C%7C3b79537fd00f43817fb908d7c87b7a07%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637198304956377489&sdata=FPU9fnLZ7VSp5NVkD5h2fb8S5a3p9U5OUJGzp3jQT0o%3D&reserved=0


 


